
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #30                       Tuesday, October 8, 2019 
 
College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for college visits in Naviance under the Colleges tab.  If you will be missing a class period, 
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend.  
Regent University - Tue. Oct. 8, 8:00am 
Lock Haven University of Pennsylvania - Tue. Oct. 8, 9:30am 
Wilkes University - Tue. Oct. 8, 12:45pm 
University of Miami - Tue. Oct. 8, 1:45pm 
Johnson & Wales University (Providence) - Thurs. Oct. 10, 8:00am 
Cabrini University - Thurs. Oct. 10, 9:30am 
Saint Joseph's University - Thurs. Oct. 10, 12:45pm 
Mansfield University of Pennsylvania - Thurs. Oct. 10, 1:45pm 
 
A recruiter from the US Marines will be in the cafeteria commons during all lunch periods on Tuesday, 10/8/19. 
A recruiter from the US Air Force will be in the cafeteria commons during all lunches on Wednesday, 10/9/19.  
 
Seniors - You MUST sign up for a senior meeting with your counselor.  If you did not do this during Advisory, check the Class of 
2020 Schoology page for information on how to make an appointment.  Remember the College/Career Center will be open over 
lunches Tuesday/Thursday for application help. 
 
All 9th, 10th and 11th grade students interested in taking the PSAT on October 19th: The last day to sign up for the PSAT is 
Friday, October 11th.  Please bring in $26 cash or check to the Counseling office to reserve your seat. 
 
Attention AP Students - AP test registration is open.  Students can register for AP tests at the College Board’s website and make 
payment for the test at Total Registration. Please be aware that regular registration closes on Monday, November 4th.  
Registration and payments after this date will incur a $15 late fee per exam. Registration and payments after Friday, November 
15th will incur a $40 late fee per exam. If students have any questions about registration or payment, stop by the Counseling 
Office and see Mrs. Zimmerman. 
 
Tickets for the Homecoming Dance are on sale at all lunches.  Tickets are $10 and the dance will be held on Saturday, October 12 
in the high school cafeteria.  If you plan to bring a non-MTHS student as your guest, be sure to get the guest registration form in 
the main office.  Guest registration forms must be received in the main office by 4:00 on Thursday, 10/10. You must be debt free 
to purchase a ticket.  
 
Sprit Week is coming.  Based on the votes of the Student Body, the themes are: 
Tuesday 10/8: Twin Day 
Wednesday 10/9: Throwback 
Thursday 10/10: Blue and White.   
 
Seniors and sports teams: If you are interested in participating in the Mini THON Four Diamonds Pageant, stop by Mr. 
Sneeringer’s room, room 112, to scan the QR code and get the application. Applications are due by Friday, October 18th. 
 
The Senior Class Panoramic Picture will be taken on Thursday, October 17th  at 7:30 a.m.  Seniors should report immediately to 
the Arena for the pictures.  The doors will be locked at 7:35 AM and students will not be in the picture if they are not in the 
Arena by this time.  Seniors will be sent to their first period class immediately after the picture.   Seniors with late arrival should 
remember to arrive early that morning or they will NOT be in the senior photo.  Order forms are available in the main office. 
 
Attention Seniors: If you did not get your formal senior picture taken for the yearbook during the summer sessions, additional 
make-up dates will be October 8th and 9th in the Auditorium. If you did not get your picture taken, you will be receiving a letter in 
the mail with your rescheduled appointment date and time. You must get your formal picture taken in order to be included in 
the senior section of the yearbook. Please see Mrs. Wolfe in room 124 or Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126 before or after school 
with any questions or concerns about your appointment.                                           Yearbook 
 
Picture retakes are scheduled for Thursday, October 17th   in the South Gym.  Students who were absent or did not have their 
picture taken last month should have their picture taken.  Students who received their picture packet and would like to have 
their picture retaken, MUST RETURN THE ENTIRE PICTURE PACKET and give it to the photographer on retake day.                                                         
 

-see other side- 



Attention Seniors: Please remember to complete your senior selects and to submit them by Friday, October 18. You should have 
received a QR code in your English class that will direct you to a Google Form. See Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer if you need the 
link to the ballot.  
 
School pictures were distributed during Advisory on 9/25. Please see Mrs. Faller in the main office if you did not receive your 
pictures.   
 
Physical Deadline for Winter Sports is Friday, November 1st!!  If you are interested in playing a winter sport, please turn in 
a PIAA Physical to the Athletic Department by Friday, November 1, 2019.   Tryouts will begin November 18, 2019, time & 
locations to be determined.   You cannot tryout without a valid PIAA Physical on file with the Athletic Department.  If have 
already turned one in for a fall sport, you will still need to complete Section 7 of the physical for re-certification.  Check out our 
website for more information, visit the Athletic Office or contact us at 560-3098.  
 
There will be an organizational meeting for any high school student interested in joining the swimming and diving team on 
Wednesday, Oct; 16th at 7:00 AM in the high school natatorium.  Please bring a pencil to the meeting. 
 
BOWLING:  The Organizational Meeting will be held October 15, @ 2:45 p.m., in the Cafeteria for those bowlers interested in 
receiving info for trying out for the high school team. 
Coach Jensen 
 
The MTHS Rifle Team will be holding Open Ranges for interested participants on Wednesdays starting Oct. 9 through Nov. 13 
from 3:30pm to 6:30pm in the Rifle range. If interested or if you have any questions please see Coach Houck (security) for info. 
 
THE MANHEIM TOWNSHIP HOOPS CLUB will hold its 11th Annual 3v3 Basketball Tournament on Saturday November 16, 2019 at 
Manheim Township High School. This event is for male and female players from grade 3 to Adult.  All proceeds benefit the 
Manheim Township Boys and Girls basketball programs. Come out and enjoy a fun filled Saturday. Brochures are available in the 
Athletic office and on the MTHS website. You only have until November 11 to hand in your completed brochure. Find more 
information and the registration form on our website or stop in the Athletic Department at the High School.   
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Frbsoccer Conestoga Valley H Field J 4:00   
Frxc Ephrata A Ephrata MS Athletic Fields 4:15 2:15 2:30 
Vxc Ephrata A Ephrata MS Athletic Fields 4:45/5:15 2:15 2:30 
Jvghockey Ephrata A Ephrata HS Mountaineer Fld. 5:30  3:50 
Vghockey Ephrata A Ephrata HS Mountaineer Fld. 7:00  3:50 

 
 
 


